
City of Dallas

September 8, 2016

BioTel Participants for FY2016- 17

RE: Termination of Interlocal Agreements related to a BioTel services for FY2017

Dear Biotel Participant: 

This is formal notice that the City of Dallas and University Park, mutually agree to
terminate on September 30, 2016, the second year of the two year Interlocal Agreement

for Biomedical On -Line Supervision. The Agreement is with Dallas, and the services

are provided by Parkland Health and Hospital System ( PHHS). Each participant may
contract directly with Parkland or another provider for these services for FY2017 and
beyond. 

If you have any questions or need more information, please contact me at 214-670- 
4609. 

Respectfully, 

71,, c,.2
Norman Seals, Assistant Chief

Emergency Medical Services Bureau
Dallas Fire -Rescue Department

norman. seals(a dallascityhall. com

Dallas Fire -Rescue Department — Emergency Medical Service Bureau - 1500 Marilla, 7AS

Dallas, Texas 75201 - 214-670- 4609


